
LAKEWOOD TOWNSHIP 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

In accordance with 24 CFR 91.05(c)(2) and Subpart B of the federal 

regulations relative to citizen participation requirements for US 

Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) Community 

Development Block Grant (CDBG) and Housing Opportunities for Persons 

with AIDS (HOPWA) funds, the Township of Lakewood, Ocean County, NJ is 

releasing its (2023) One-Year Action Plan for public comment.  

Lakewood Township will conduct a 30-day public review and public 

comment period. The public review/comment period will take place on 

Tuesday May 16, 2023 to Friday June 16, 2023. The subject will be 

Lakewood’s One-Year Action Plan for HUD CDBG & HOPWA funds. The 

Webex meeting will be at 1:00 pm on June 16th; the Webex address is: 

Meeting link: 

https://meet83.webex.com/meet83/j.php?MTID=ma7c2bbf3828c5ee6c2e8

b088338a4263 

 

The public comment session will gather public input and comment on the 

content of the plan which will direct funds for housing and non-housing 

activities in-line with HUD CDBG rules and regulations.  

The plan will be available on the Lakewood Township’s website at 

www.lakewoodnj.gov .  

When the public comment review is concluded, the plans will be submitted 

to HUD for review and acceptance in June 2023. A copy of the plan can also 

be obtained by contacting Ervin Oross, Lakewood’s CD Director at 

eoross@lakewoodnj.gov  

mailto:eoross@lakewoodnj.gov

